
 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday 3rd November 2021. 

Anti-Bullying Week Monday 15th -19th November 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As an accredited Anti Bullying School, we work on the message of Anti Bullying in our lessons, assemblies and 
discussions with children throughout the year. However, we always find that the message is particularly pertinent 
when shared with schools across the country during Anti Bullying Week. 

We would like to start Anti- Bullying week off by everyone coming into school in odd socks for ‘Odd Socks Day’ 

 

 
 
The thought for the week will then continue with the theme of ‘One Kind Word’ 
 
Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. The isolation of the last year has underlined how little 
acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten the lives of the people around us. This is one of the 
reasons, that ‘One Kind Word’ has been chosen as the theme of Anti-Bullying Week taking place from 15 to 19 of 
November 2021. 
 
Thank you for supporting us. 

Best wishes, 

Belinda Athey - Headteacher 
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